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Peakhurst West Public School swimming pool
Community update | 14 February 2025

Dear staff, parents, carers and community members,

Following our community update issued on Monday 10 February, we are pleased to advise that
the Peakhurst West Public School swimming pool reopened on Thursday 13 February 2025.

The malfunction of the pool pump caused by the severe weather event on Monday 10 February
has now been rectified.

Bright Pool Services, the onsite managers of the facility, have undertaken water testing
following the repair of the pump and test results have shown consistent compliance with
mandatory requirements. The pool was therefore deemed fit for reopening.

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority.

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education
on the details below.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

Previous notification issued 10 February 2025

Dear staff, parents, carers and community members,

Due to the severe weather conditions today, Monday 10 February 2025, the swimming pool at
Peakhurst West Public School will be closed until urgent repair work to the pool pump can be
undertaken.

It is suspected that a power outage caused by the severe weather caused the pool pump to
fail. The pool pump is an essential part of the pool’s daily maintenance. It supports the water
circulation in the pool as well as help in regulating water temperature and chemical balances.

The department is working quickly with electricians and other trades to assess the situation
and fix the pool pump as soon as possible. An update will be provided as soon as it becomes
available.

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education
on the details below.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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